Subject: We need your advice!

Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 at 1:32:38 PM Eastern Daylight Time

From: Fishing Creek Farm (sent by Fishing Creek Farm

<admin=fishingcreekfarm.org@mail100.suw17.mcsv.net>)

To: Haiman Steve





## We need your advice!

Next Tuesday, April 18th, you'll receive a link to a survey questionnaire that will help guide Fishing Creek Farm's future.

Here's what it's about...

The Fishing Creek Farm board is creating a plan to improve the quality of life, home values and market demand in Fishing Creek. The first step in the process is to listen to our homeowners. Your opinions coupled with budget considerations and legal restrictions will help determine how we move forward.

The survey will ask your opinions about current features and benefits of living in Fishing Creek Farm. It will also ask about your opinions of the best ways to communicate among homeowners, the board and various committees.

The survey will take about five minutes to fill out. But, it's an important five minutes that will give us a lot of information.

Please complete the survey online by April 24th. Because of the way this survey is being conducted, your individual responses will remain completely confidential.

Thank you.

The CapEx Committee of Fishing Creek Farm HOA

Copyright © 2017 Fishing Creek Farm Home Owners Association, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are a member of Fishing Creek Farms HOA.

## Our mailing address is:

Fishing Creek Farm Home Owners Association 1222 Cherrytree Lane Annapolis, MD 21403

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

